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Approving and authorizing the City Manager to enter into an Intergovernmental Agreement with the
Arizona Department of Transportation for the design of enhancements associated with the State
Route 24 Freeway from Ellsworth Road to Ironwood Drive for the Interim Phase II Project.  The City’s
portion of the design of the Project is $125,766.  Funding is available from the Transportation ITS
Operations Budget, Transportation Street Local Sales Tax and 2014 Utility Bonds. (District 6)
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